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Operationalizing Respect for
All with Dr. Lee

Submit your news stories to newsandstories@doc.oregon.govHave something to share?

DOC has hired Dr.
Delmar Lee to conduct
six, two-day training
sessions across the
state. He is a veteran of
22 years of service in
the United States Air
Force, where he served

OSCI Contact Team Training

The OSCI Contact Team recently held an eight-hour
training led by Sgt. Wadsworth. New and seasoned
team members, along with Institution Counselors
and the Reentry and Release team, attended. They
shared  information and collaborated on improving
outcomes for staff and AICs. The training
emphasized the importance of pre-determined
boundaries when working with AICs and was a
valuable opportunity for building positive
relationships among the teams.

IN CASE YOU MISSED IT...

The Director’s Desk July 2024

The July Director’s Desk, Director Reese talks about
aspects of successful reentry for adults in custody –
and the work we all do to help in that effort. 
Including: 

Pretrial, Probation and Parole Supervision Week  
Correctional Services Division 
Reentry and Release Services 
Community Corrections Division 
Short Term Transitional Leave

as a Master Instructor of Avionic Technology,
Superintendent of Training, and Avionics Section
Chief. 
This comprehensive training program has already
begun and will conclude in the Willamette Valley
in September. The trainings are in-person and
cover a range of critical topics to enhance
leadership skills in the realm of DEI. Specific
agenda items include:

Operationalizing Respect for All
Handling Difficult Conversations and meeting
people where they are
The Elements of Leading a Large-Scale DEI
Effort 
Executive Commitment, Engagement &
Sponsorship 

By the end of September, approximately 150
employees will have participated in the training.
According to staff who have already attended, the
trainings are highly regarded, and the tone and
tenor is welcome. If you have any questions about
this training, please ask your FUM or reach out to
Jennifer Black. 

Getting Back in the Game

OSP’s Jamie Rodriguez has
taken over as the girls’
soccer coach at South
Salem High School! 

Check it out here

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NGW1nBXy13w
https://osaa.org/today/article/3891/view?title=Soccer+notebook%3A+Rodriguez+back+in+girls+game+at+S.+Salem

